
 

Guidelines for the  

Multi-Faith Meditation & Prayer Space 
This room is an ​inclusive and welcoming space ​for members of the PLU 

community of diverse religious, spiritual and non-religious backgrounds and 

practices.  In order to designate this room as a space intended for prayer, 

contemplation, meditation, reflection and practice, we ask users to follow these 

guidelines: 

 

● Upon entering, please remove your shoes and place them on the shoe rack 

just left of the door. 

 

● Please do not bring any food into this room as some food items are not 

permitted in worship spaces in some traditions. 

 

● If you are open to another user also quietly using the room at the same time, 

place the “In use, please enter quietly” sign on the door.  If you’d rather not 

be disturbed, please place the “In use, please come back later” sign on the 

door. 

 

● You are welcome to use any items provided in the space. Please return them 

before you leave. 

 

● Flames (candles or incense) are not permitted in the building. LED candles 

are provided for your use. 

 

● The posting or leaving of materials of any kind is prohibited.  

 

● If you are the last one to leave, please make sure all items are returned and 

that the lamp (or main room light) is turned off and the fountain is unplugged 

before you leave.  

 

● Change the sign to “OPEN” if you are the last to leave. 

 

Thank you to the DJS FUNd for supporting the purchase of items for this space. 

 

Users of this room are expected to respect the religious and cultural traditions of 

their fellow Lutes. Actively seeking to convert or persuade others to join another 

faith or the disparaging of a user’s tradition  is prohibited.  

If you feel your safety is being threatened, please contact Campus Safety at 

253-535-7441 or ​campussafety@plu.edu​. If it is an emergency, dial 911.  

 

To report an incident of bias or discrimination, visit ​https://www.plu.edu/birt 
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